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The 2020 Blue Devil 5K & Kids Trot Events for Saturday May 2nd has been cancelled.  Given the 
uncertainty of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), we are taking proactive steps to help 
ensure the health, welfare & safety of our students, community members and employees.  Your 
health & safety is our top priority.  We do not plan on rescheduling this event.  Refunds will be 
granted and we will be able to start processing them as early as April as conditions will allow.  
We thank you for your understanding and support during these extraordinary times.  We look 
forward to having another successful event in 2021. 
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